

The Wisdom School

Notice Regarding Fees Submission (Second Quarter)

Dear Parents

Warm wishes!

You are hereby requested to submit the 2nd instalment of your ward's fee by 10th July 2024. Those who have submitted, kindly ignore this message. We desire Parents' kind cooperation for the smooth functioning of the school.

Thanks

The Wisdom School

प्रिय माता-पिता

हार्दिक शुभकामना!

आपसे अनुरोध है कि आप अपने वार्ड की फीस की दूसरी किस्त 10 जुलाई 2024 तक जमा कर दें। जिन लोगों ने जमा कर दी है, कृपया इस संदेश पर ध्यान न दें। हम स्कूल के सुचारू संचालन के लिए अभिभावकों के सहयोग की कामना करते हैं।

धन्यवाद

द विज्डम स्कूल